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Today, the United States Attorney’s Office for the District of Vermont honored a number of 

individuals from federal, state, and local law enforcement agencies at their annual Law 

Enforcement Awards Ceremony. The ceremony was held this morning at the United States 

Courthouse and Federal Building here in Burlington. Nominations of individuals are made by the 

U.S. Attorney’s Office Staff in recognition of their exceptional work. Our own Detective Eric 

Dalla Mura was recognized and the received the Outstanding Collaborative Investigation Award. 

 

The Outstanding Collaborative Investigation Award is awarded to those who have demonstrated 

outstanding efforts in collaboration with multiple agencies in order to meet the mission of the 

U.S. Attorney’s Office. 

 

To enforce the federal criminal laws of the United States, to represent the interests of the United 

States in civil litigation, and to ensure the public safety needs of the community through 

cooperative working relationships between state, local and federal law enforcement agencies 

and community partners in the District of Vermont. 

United States Attorney’s Office, District of Vermont 

 

Detective Dalla Mura, along with Special Agent Samuel Brown from the Bureau of Alcohol, 

Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives, received this award for their tremendous work on the 2019 

Willard Street homicide case. Family and friends gathered, along with colleagues from both the 

Burlington Police Department and the Chittenden Unit for Special Investigations to join in the 

celebratory event. 

 

 

 

https://www.justice.gov/usao-vt/about
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